
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Dear Chaplains and Some Commanders, Greetings! 
 

 

 
 

VFW National Chaplain David Frei along with Past National Chaplain Debb 
Halter will be hosting Zoom training sessions on the third Wednesday of the 
month at 7:30PM CST. 

 

Here are the details and the link is included to join the meeting. 

DATE and TIME:  Third Wednesday of the month at 7:30PM CST. (US and 

Canada) 

Every Class covers a different topic which will be announced in the Chaplains 

Newsletter. 

 

Below is our schedule: 



Wednesday, September 20, 2023, at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, October 18, 2023, at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, November 15, 2023, at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, January 17, 2024 at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024 at CST 19:30 
   
Wednesday, March 20, 2024 at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, April 17, 2024 at CST 19:30 
 
Wednesday, May 15, 2024 at CST 19:30 
 

Please note all sessions are CST. Check your time zone and adjust 

accordingly.   

 
 
 

Join the Zoom meeting with this link: 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85337342658?pwd=bVI4RUMyNi9HUEYVCKFJZk43

V3VkZz09 

 

Request all Chaplains request to be added to the monthly Chaplain’s 

Newsletter by emailing their request to:   PeterHook@verizon.net 

 

This will update you on any changes or give you notice of special training 

opportunities. 

 

The link will be good for all dates. I suggest you put the link in your 

calendar on your phone, so you are reminded of the class and have the link 

available immediately. 

 

Debb Halter 

State Chaplain, Department of  Missouri 

Past National Chaplain, 2022-2023 

314-397-5662 (Text is Best)        chaplain@movfw.org


